
KEY MESSAGES FROM THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF THE FARRINGDON 
VILLAGE HALL CHARITABLE TRUST (Charity No: 301824) ON WEDNESDAY 2ND 
JANAURY 2019 

 

 The appointments were confirmed with no change from last year.  
Mr Clive Elderton continues in the Chair, with Mr Tony Batley as Vice-
Chair and Mrs Claire Gibbs as the Secretary and Treasurer. 
 

 The accounts for the last year were approved, the Trust’s balance 
as at 31st December 2018 is £367,293.75. 

 

 The Charity Commission return was submitted for the Trust 
 

 Work continues to secure a suitable site for a new Village Hall, 
following an encouraging response to the recent pre-application 
submission. 

 
 


